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IGF 2025 - Reception at Oslo City Hall 
Norway is honoured to host the Internet Governance Forum (IGF) 2025 Annual Meeting. On 
behalf of the Norwegian Government, and in collaboration with the Nordic Council of 
Ministers, I am pleased to invite our Nordic and Baltic colleagues to a reception at Oslo City 
Hall on Monday, 23 June, from 19.00 to 21.00 (doors opens at 18.00). 
 
This reception is a valuable opportunity to highlight our shared commitment to a free, open, 
and secure internet, and to strengthen our regional cooperation in the digital realm and 
contribute to shaping our global digital governance. The evening will feature official remarks, 
cultural performances, and opportunities to connect with IGF delegates and key stakeholders 
in a distinguished setting.  
 
Please RSVP to tu-an.ngo@dfd.dep.no. 
 
Dear colleagues, I look forward to welcoming you to IGF 2025 in Lillestrøm, and to sharing a 
memorable evening together at Oslo City Hall.  

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Karianne Oldernes Tung 
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